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Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street, Filing Room 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

PA PUC
SECRETARY’S BUREAU

April 13,2018

Re: Petition of the Bureau of Investigation and Enforcement of the Pennsylvania Public Utility 
Commission for the Issuance of an Ex Parte Emergency Order; Docket No. P-2018-3000281

Secretary Chiavetta:

I am writing to you on a matter of significant importance. As a fuel oil supplier, we are impacted by 
supply from Mariner East 1. Mariner East 1 is an important supply point for propane for southeast 
Pennsylvania and the greater Philadelphia market that stretches into Delaware, New Jersey, and even 
Maryland.

We ask that you consider the significant amount of geological and engineering data provided by the 
various consultants related to the integrity of Mariner East 1 and permit the restart of the line as soon as 
it is safe and feasible.

Chairman Gladys M. Brown 
Vice Chairman Andrew G. Place 
Commissioner John F. Coleman, Jr. 
Commissioner David W. Sweet 
Commissioner Norman J. Kennard 
Sunoco Pipeline L.P.

Commissioner's mailing address: 
(Commissioner name/title) 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Sincerely,

Cc:

Ferro Fuel Oil, Inc. 
2400 Chichester Avenue 

Boothwyn, PA 19061 
(610) 485-1356



0(1, *?HC.

& Pfalng*Heatmg*AirCoa&itmag

2400 CHICHESTER AVENUE, BOOTHWYN, PA 19061

i7120$007S CGQG

^p<%
K2?*ysj«s;afi s. —T%r- PITNEY BOWES

IP $000.47°
0000548946 APR 10 2018 
MAILED FROM ZIP CODE 1 906 1


